
 
Non-Traditional Off-Campus Study 

 
 
 
 

Off-campus study in the senior year that precludes meeting the senior residency 
requirement requires special approval from the Academic Program and Standards 
Committee. 

Special approval is also necessary for participation in more than two semesters of 
study off campus. Petitions should be addressed to Samantha Brandauer, Associate 
Provost and Executive Director, CGSE and should include the following: 

• An essay describing how your specific study abroad plans fit in with your overall 
academic goals and plans 

• Letters of support from your academic advisor(s), department chair(s), on-
campus coordinator and/or Program Director, as applicable an audit showing in 
detail how off-campus courses will fit in with graduation requirements 
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